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St Mary’s is a caring Christian family that celebrates
and nurtures each person’s unique potential











8th October 2015
Dear Parents,

Wednesday, 21st October, Ouse Class children are going to attend Mass at St. Mary’s church.

Please drop the children off at the church. There will be staff there from 8.35am. Mass starts at 9.00am.

Staff will walk the children back to school in plenty of time for lunch.
You are most welcome to join us for Mass.
Yours sincerely,

Katie Holliday
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